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Please distribute this alert to any users within your agency who use the NEOGOV, Applicant Tracking System on a regular basis.


April 2019 NEOGOV Enhancements 

· Information regarding the April 2019 release of enhancements to the NEOGOV, Applicant Tracking System.


Effective April 11, 2019, all email notices sent to applicants will come from the email address of info@governmentjobs.com and display the name of a user in the ‘From’ field.

This change is to resolve recent delivery issues due to email providers tightening spam filters and blocking emails.

Email notices sent from Insight will show the name of the user assigned to the job posting in the ‘From’ field. Direct replies to these emails will be sent to the user’s email address associated with their NEOGOV account.

Email notices sent from the Online Hiring Center (OHC) will show the name of the user who generated the notice in the ‘From’ field. Direct replies to these emails will be sent to the user’s email address associated with their NEOGOV account.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition, the ‘Replies to’ verbiage previously included on applicant notices has been removed.
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Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding the April 2019 NEOGOV Enhancements, please submit an HR/Pay Help Desk ticket under the ‘Applications Support’ category. 
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[External] TEST-123

To  © Rummel, Jordan
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ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do ot open links or attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious emai, forward
the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.qov.

April 10, 2019

Dear Jordan:

“Thank you for your interest in Human Resource Analyst 1 (General) employment opportunities.
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JR  Jordan Rummel <info@governmentjobs.com>

[External] TEST-123

To © Rummel, Jordan

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do ot open links or attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious emai, forward

the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.qov.

April 11,2019

Dear Jordan:
‘Thank you for your interest in Human Resource Analyst 1 (General) employment opportunities.

‘The Executive Offices is seeking Human Resource Analyst 1 (General) candidates for a position in County. If you are interested in this employment
opportunity, please go to www.employment.pa.gov between POSTING START DATE and POSTING END DATE to apply.

If you do not want to receive emails please click on the following : Unsubscribe from Emails




